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Woodchurch Players would like your help

The Players have entered a competition with
TicketSource to try to win up to £1,000 for their funds. In
order to win one of the prizes they need the support of the public -
and this is where you can help. If you click on the link below, enter
your email address and click “Vote” - the more votes we get the
better the chance we have to win up to £1,000.

https://ticketsource.wishpondpages.com/ticketsource-community-
fund-2024/entries/205504795/reference

Thank you for supporting Woodchurch Players
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